
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Alabama Metal Industries Corporation, 3245 Fayette Avenue, Birmingham, AL 35208, Ph 205.787.2611, amicoglobal.com 
 

 

February 6, 2025  
  
  
RE:  PRICE INCREASE NOTIFICATION – Steel  
  
  
  
Dear Valued Customer,   
  
We’ve begun to see a steady increase in steel prices in early 2025.  This coupled with the recent tariffs 
and market uncertainty will certainly have an impact on steel supply during the remainder of the first 
quarter into the second quarter.  Additionally, a price increase has been announced on paper.  As a 
result, AMICO is announcing a price increase for all steel products (including Tilath™) and all Jumbo Tex 
Pony Rolls effective with orders shipping on or after March 10, 2025.  Your local sales representative will 
contact you with details in the very near future. 
  
AMICO will continue to mitigate these increases to the best of our ability, and we will stay committed to 
supplying you with the best product in the timeliest manner possible.  We sincerely appreciate your loyalty 
and understanding. 
  
Best regards,  

 
Douglas R. Lindsay 
National Sales Manager  
AMICO Building Products 


